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Dear Residents,

Greetings! We want to bring your attention to the upcoming public referendum that will determine
whether our town will move forward with the adoption of the $1 million Bond Resolution approved on
December 21%, 2023. The bond will be utilized for the purchase and demolition of Captain Jack and the
smaller Trottier Boathouse and pavilion, making way for the Club Street Local Waterfront Revitalization
Plan, which has been evolving over the last 3 years.

We understand that everyone has their own opinion on the project, which is why we are encouraging all
residents to take the time to educate themselves on the unique opportunity. This will help you make an
informed decision when the time comes to vote. We have included a Frequently Asked Questions sheet
in this package along with an absentee ballot application if you are unable to make the vote in person.

You can also access additional information, drawings, and details on the Town of Cape Vincent Website.

www.townofcapevincent.org

We want to remind you that your voice matters, and we value your input as we move forward with this
project. This is your chance to express your views and have a say in the future of our Community.

The referendum will be held on Saturday, April 13*, 2024 from 12 pm-6 pm at the Town of Cape Vincent
Recreation Park, 602 James Street, Cape Vincent.

On behalf of the Town Board, we urge you to participate in the referendum when it takes place. By
doing so, you will help shape our community for years to come. Thank you for your time and
consideration on this matter.

Sincerely,

Paul Aubertine
Supervisor

“This institution is an equal opportunity provider, and employer. To file a complaint of discrimination, write to: USDA, Office of the Assistant
Secretary for Civil Rights, 1400 Independence Avenue, S.W., Stop 940, Washington DC 20250-9410. Or call toll-free at (866)632-9992 or (800)
377-8642 TDD or (866)377-8642 (federal-relay)”



